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Scott County announces 175th Anniversary Photo Contest 
February 17, 2012 

 

On December 30, 2012 Scott County will be commemorating the 175th anniversary of 
when it became a county government.  One of the many ways the County would like to 
mark this occasion is the production of a County poster which will contain 
approximately 12 photos portraying the county.  Entrants are encouraged to submit 
photos for the possibility of inclusion on the poster.  Entrants shall list the date, location 
and be submitted by the actual photographer.  Photographs submitted may include a 
brief description of the photograph. All photos must be taken within the geographical 
boundaries of Scott County and represent Scott County images.   Images are 
encouraged to demonstrate these themes: 
 
  • History/Culture 
  • Cities/Towns 
  • Agriculture/Rural Life 
  • Recreation/Conservation 
 
The contest is open until July 15, 2012. 
 

Submit entries to poster@scottcountyiowa.com  
or 
Scott County Poster Contest 
600 W. 4th Street 
Davenport, IA 52801 

Individuals are permitted to submit a maximum of 12 photos (3 from each theme listed 
above).  The winners will be judged on how the photo showcases the overall themes 
for the final poster design.  Photographs will be credited on the poster to the entrant 
who submitted the photo and receive a copy of the final poster. The poster will be 
distributed throughout the community.  Digital photographs should be taken at the 
highest resolution possible.   

Visit the website at www.scottcountyiowa.com/175th   for full details and rules on the 

contest. 

Additional questions can be directed to Supervisor Larry Minard at 563-326-8604 

### 
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Be a Part of History
Scott County 175th Anniversary Poster Contest

Scott County will be commemorating the 175th 
anniversary of when it became a county government 
this December of 2012.

Be a part of our 
commemorative 
poster. Submit photos 
you’ve taken in Scott 
County for a chance 
to be a part of a poster representing Scott County.  
Images are encouraged to demonstrate these themes:

History/Culture•	
Cities/Towns•	
Agriculture/Rural Life•	
Recreation/Conservation•	

Submit photos before July 15, 2012

Submit entries to poster@scottcountyiowa.com
or
Scott County Poster Contest
600 W. 4th Street
Davenport, IA 52801

Winners will be judged on how the photo showcases 
the overall themes for the final poster design.  
Photographs will be credited on the poster to the 
entrant who submitted the 
photo and receive a copy of 
the final poster. The poster will 
be distributed throughout the 
community.

Visit the website at www.scottcountyiowa.com/175th 
for full details and rules on the contest.
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